
What’s your vision for the future of transportation 
in Warren County? We want to hear from you!

Warren County, in partnership with the NJTPA, is developing a 
transportation plan that will extend out until 2045. The plan will identify 
recommendations and implementation phases to address transportation 
needs, overcome challenges, and leverage opportunities across a broad 

range of projects, policies, and strategies.

Take Part in Our Virtual Event!

Warren County is hosting an interactive online event from February 
17, 2021 to March 10, 2021. Visit our website to learn more about the 

project and provide feedback. Activities include opportunities to 
indicate transportation priorities, identify locations that are areas of 
concern, and provide information to help the County develop the 

transportation plan. https://www.wctransportationplan.com
Speak to the County in person about the Plan!

Join us at a virtual listening session on March 9, 2021 from 7- 8pm! 
You will be able to voice your transportation concerns directly to the 
County. To find out meeting information, visit the project website.

https://www.WCTransportationPlan.com

Comments or Questions? Call or Email Us! 
Contact Jessica Ortiz, Community Engagement at 

(908) 509-4701 and info@WCTransportationplan.com. 

mailto:info@WCTransportationplan.com
https://www.wctransportationplan.com



